
Hi Dave 
  
Hope all is well with you and enjoying the constant floods. 
  
We have had the Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment in for the two applications and itÂ’s attached 
as two documents. Do we need to do anything else to formally submit? 
  
We are working on the further nutrient comments and should be able to come back on that shortly. 
  
Regards 
Mark 
  
  
Mark Scoot MRTPI MRICS 
Maypool House 
Maypool 
TQ5 0ET 
  
07305-807-937 
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